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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

26/10/2021  19:54:092021/4305/P INT Rosemary h john Great idea

31/10/2021  23:52:212021/4305/P OBJ Christina Greetings, England Lane is already a very busy street with several shops that are in hospitality. Business wise 

this would adversely affect local business that has been here for years.This creates significant congestion on 

parking, which about to get worse as Haverstock hill loses its parking for a cycle lane. It is also very noisy 

especially at rush our with cars getting stuck and honking incessantly. We also have an issue with the 

businesses that always leave their rubbish out in the front. This has increased the incidents of foxes and rats 

tearing through the bags in search of food and leaving an unsanitary mess. We cannot afford to burden. In 

addition, the street is mainly residential with flats just above and opposite the proposed shop. I am very 

concerned about the noise, the antisocial behaviour that comes with drinking and attracting petty or more 

serious crimes especially with Primrose hill closing at night. We have already  had several such instances of 

harassment on the street and lots of clearly addicted alcoholics roaming up and down hurling abuse to people; 

having more places to drink is not ideal in a residential area.  Many thanks

23/10/2021  16:10:082021/4305/P OBJ Raj Chauhan I am deeply concerned that the above application for a mixed use wine bar and retail unit will be detrimental to 

the residential area -  the most significant factor is the noise and parking,  together with serving alcohol during 

non-socialable hours.  

The planning application does not take into consideration of the people who need to go to work in the early 

mornings.

This will contravene the peace and quietness for my tenants at 14 Englands Lane and Chalcot Gardens, NW3.

The late night usage of the wine bar will also increase the levels of rubbish being left on the pavements 

subsequently making the areas look scruffy and potentially hazardous to health eg rats, foxes. 

I urge you to reject this application based on the above and for the well-being of the residents in the area.

01/11/2021  12:21:222021/4305/P OBJ Ioannis Rompotis Hey there,

I strongly disagree with the opening of the wine bar. Englands lane is already too busy. Our waste are not 

been collected by the council, adding more will not help. Also when the new cycling lanes on Haverstock hill 

everyone will try to park on Englands lane so its gonna get much worse.
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